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UPCOMING EVENTS

MOTHER’S & OTHER’S DAY

Our annual Mother's and Other’s Day Stall was a
huge success! The stall offers students a special

opportunity to select thoughtful gifts for the
important Mother’s & Others in their lives.

YEAR 5 AND 6 CAMP
BROKEN BAY

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL

 15 MAY

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

 13 MAY 

CAMP CONTINUED...

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL
DAY/CRAZY SOCK DAY

16 MAY

In Week 2, students in Years 5
& 6 had an unforgettable time

at Broken Bay Sport & Rec
Centre. Spending two nights
surrounded by nature and

adventure. It was a fantastic
opportunity for students to
challenge themselves, build

friendships, and create
lasting memories.
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P&C UPDATE

SCHOOL BAND

 

R E M I N D E R S

Please remember to label
all lunch boxes, drink

bottles, hats and clothing
items.

 We had the pleasure of listening to our
School Band perform for us at our Easter

Hat Parade. What an amazing job they
did!

Thank you so much to everyone who
donated prizes and purchased tickets in
our Easter Raffle last term. We raised

over $1,400! Congratulations to our lucky
winners: Shannon F, Arianna R, Sunny S,

Mumbi G, Claudia D, Jacob K, Ted B, Evie
M, Sebastian E, Samar R, Erin M, Tiana P,
Khloe S, Ellie M, Nico O, Corbin G, Felix M,

Matthew B.
Thank you to all of the generous and

talented bakers who contributed to our
Election Day Bake Sale. Thank you also to
the P&C members who assisted on the day

and to the teachers who popped by. We
raised $790!

We hope students enjoyed choosing gifts
at our Mother’s Day stall today. Thank you
to Kalliope and the Polyronis family, and

Ms Jackson for organising!

OPERA HOUSE EXCURSION 

In week 11, Years 4-6 students visited the
Sydney Opera House to embark on an

enriching journey that blends creativity,
culture, and hands-on learning.


